
Representing the program in recruitment efforts and other external activities  

The success of NCC programs greatly depends on the successful recruitment efforts of college 

personnel. It is expected that PC’s actively seek out recruitment opportunities and enthusiastically 

engage in recruitment efforts. In addition, maintaining a positive relationship with the Nashua 

community is a critical component of the mission of the institution. As such, it is critical that each NCC 

program maintain close partnerships with appropriate community organizations and businesses. It is 

expected that PCs regularly engage with these area partners to advance the standing of the program in 

the community.  


